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August 3, 2007 Grace Kavadoy 
Paralegal 
gmkavadoy@hhlaw.com 

 
 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 
Re: Request to Cancel Earth Station License 
 Galaxy Cable Inc. 
 FRN: 0005-9217-13 

Earth Station: E2498 
   
 
Dear Ms. Dortch 
 
On behalf of Galaxy Cable Inc., current licensee of earth station license E2498, we 
hereby request that the Federal Communications Commission cancel the above-
referenced license.  The station is no longer in use. 
 
 If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the undersigned. 
 
     Respectfully submitted, 
  
     HOGAN & HARTSON LLP 
 
 
 
     By:    /s/ Grace Kavadoy  
      Grace M. Kavadoy 
       Paralegal 
 
 
 


